
 
 

GSC 2020 | General Body Meeting 

November 17th, 2020 

Discussed items: 

• The charter has been delivered to the graduate affairs and is still pending approval. 
• For divisional council, Sarah and other GSC members met with CEMSE potential 

students and identified a president. For BESE,  an alternative president is still needed for 
next semester. All three divisional councils will be set to function properly in the Spring 
of 2021.  

• Terms of reference for the new role CSOO has also been delivered to the graduate affairs 
and is still pending approval.  

• Launching a GSC newsletter will be an effective approach to increase GSC's 
transparency and the student body's engagement. It is necessary to be regular. The GSC 
newsletter could be aligned with the University Student Leaders Forum, which will 
hopefully be launched at the beginning of 2021. This forum should occur ideally every 
two months at least to foster collaboration between different student organizations. 

• Mram discussed that the delay of chemicals causes a significant change to the quality 
when the internal pressures finish weeks before delivery. She proposed to shorten the 
approval process by eliminating unnecessary or redundant steps. Sarah is going to work 
with Mram on resolving this issue.  

• The social media competition is canceled because of logistics and the saturation of the 
number of competitions around campus. The GSC achievement post will be shared on 
social media and the graduate bulletin this week.  

• Michael is proposing a spot for GSC to speak during the commencement, which will 
empower the student body as a whole.  

Action Items: 

Action Item Assigned to Due Date 
Posting the GSC achievement infographic to the graduate 
bulletin and as well as to GSC social media platforms 

Mawadah 11/18/2020 

Following up on the charter Ammar 11/19/2020 
Attempting to resolve chemical ordering delay Sarah & Mram 12/1/2020 
Uploading GSC minutes and agendas Eman Ongoing 
GSC weekly posts Mawadah Ongoing 

 


